
 
 
 
 
 
 
Loose Parish Council 
PO Box 634 
Maidstone 
Kent 
ME17 4YR 

Cornwallis Academy c/o Future Schools Trust 
Hubbards Lane 

Loose 
Maidstone 

Kent 
ME17 4HX 

Thursday 7th March 2024 
 
Dear Clerk  
 
Re: Cornwallis Academy Premises Licence Application   
 
Upon reviewing the Environment Committee agenda for Monday 11th March, I can see that the above application 
is named under section 6i; although as a trust we are unable to attend in person, I wanted to ensure that our 
intentions were communicated formally to the parish council with a hope that the chair would read the below 
statement to ensure there is a balance and fairness. 
 
Future Schools Trust statement: 

I can confirm, the application for Cornwallis Academy’s Premises Licence is to ensure that Cornwallis’ 
Annual Fireworks event continues to run successfully going forward. Cornwallis Fireworks event is a fun 
and enjoyable event for all in the community, enhancing the life experiences of the disadvantaged 
members of our community. A further point of clarification, I understand that some local residents believe 
we are planning to extend the 3G Pitch opening times; please rest assured the school has no intention of 
opening the pitch past the current arrangements as approved by MBC in December 2022. We hope that 
this statement addresses the concerns raised by some of our local residents, as always, we encourage 
local residents to contact us directly with any concerns so we can address them more quickly.  
 
-  Mr Mason Dadson, FST Marketing & Events Manager 

 
----------------------------------------------------------- statement closed --------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Should any attendees wish to find out more, or for me to contact them them directly to allay any concerns, I 
would be grateful for you to share my contact email: mason.dadson@futureschoolstrust.com. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mr Mason Dadson 
Marketing & Events Manager – Future Schools Trust  


